
 
 

 

                                   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

       
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
                           

  

                 Announcements                  

 

 Sunday School - 9:45 AM 
Nursery………………..……….…..available for newborns up to 2yrs old 

 

Children’s Opening ……………. ages 2-6th grade in Christman Hall 

Age Appropriate Classes following opening             
Jr. High-Grades 7&8…………..….3rd room on the Left in the CAC 

High School-Grades 9-12……………..…………………....Basement 

Adult Sunday School Class………………………………..Auditorium 

  *Lesson: Jerry Harris          
 

  Morning Worship Service- 11 AM 
 

Children’s Activity Bulletins are available on the back table  

 

Toddlers Church (ages 2-5) 
(must not have started kindergarten) 

In Christman Hall for entire worship service.  

Parents please pick up your children immediately following the service 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Junior Church - (for ages 5 yrs-4th grade) 
Children will be released right before the message 

 

 

Special Music: Lillian Brown  

 

 

 

Message: Pastor Joe Benedict 

Chaos in the Dysfunctional Church 

1 Corinthians 10:1-13 

Warnings and Instructions for Victory 

 

 

Evening Service – 6 PM 

Message: Nate Otto 

Romans 15:1-13 

 

This Week______________________________________ 
   

Sunday 

− AWANA Grand Prix      2:30 PM 

− Choir Practice                           4:30 PM 

− WOL Meeting         5:30-7:45 PM 

− Evening Service                 6:00 PM   

 

Tuesday 

− JAM       9:00- 11:30 AM 

 

Wednesday    

− Prayer Meeting      6:30 PM  

− AWANA                6:30-8:00 PM 

 

Thursday  

− Volleyball in the CAC        7:00-8:30 PM 

 

Saturday  

− WOL Girl’s Activity                  4:00 PM 

 

                           Sunday School              AM  Service           PM Service    

 3/15 

Leanna Finsaas 

Tiffany Blakely 

Jason and Hollie 

Raffler 

Ashton Rickerd 

Tiffany 

Blakely 

3/22 

Leanna Finsaas 

Volunteer Needed 

Dave and Becky 

Ramey 

Zach Ramey 

Volunteer 

Needed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events_______________________________ 
March 15- AWANA Grand Prix 3:00 PM 

March 17- JAM 9:00-11:30 PM 

March 19- Volleyball in the CAC 7:00- 8:30 PM 

March 21- WOL girls’ activity at Lorraine Benedict’s house 4:00 PM 

March 22- Semi-Annual Business Meeting after morning service 

March 28- Baby Shower for Timara Wehr 11:00 AM 

March 29- Lois Kenney sharing in Sunday School and AM service 

April 5-Palm Sunday 

April 10- Good Friday Service 7:00 PM 

April12- Resurrection Sunday- Easter Cantata 

 

 

 

Last Week’s Totals  
 

Total Missions Faith Promise Monthly Commitment:                   $3,095.00 

Missions Faith Promise Received in March so far:             $1,736.00                    

General Fund Offering Received 3/08/20             $3,111.00                                    

Parking Lot Fund                                                                           $44,929.00 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 
 

 

 

3/8 

Hollie Raffler 

3/15 

Kari Burd 

 
 

Today!  
3:00 PM 

Registration at 2:30 PM 

Three divisions: 

1. Sparks & Cubbies (pre-K-2nd grade) 

2. VBC Club (3rd-6th grades) 

3. Open (7th grade – adults) 

If you are able, bring a plate 

of finger food to share!  
 

 

 

Ladies and girls, you’re invited to a baby 
shower for Timara Wehr on  

Saturday, March 28 at 11 AM. 
Please let Lacey Cunningham know if  

you can attend and/or if you can  
bring a dish to pass. 

 

Are you tech-y? 
We are looking for a few volunteers  

to work in our sound booth.  
We will train you in all the ins  
and outs of the VBC sound system.  

If this interests you, talk to Cody Harris.  

We’re looking for someone 
to fill the secretary position 

when Nate and Meghan  
leave in April.  

See a board member if  
you are interested. 

  

Would you be willing to volunteer for the nursery?  

We are in need of more volunteers for each of the services!  

Talk to Sharon Harris. 

 

 

VBC Ark 

Encounter Trip 

Sign up by  

March 29! 

If you are interested in going on a church trip to the Ark Encounter and 

Creation Museum, please put your name down on the sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board and mark all the dates that you would be available to go. 

This is not a commitment; it will just help us determine which date would 
work the best. Please see Lacey Cunningham or Jerry Harris for details. 

 



 

 

Sermon Notes 
1 Corinthians 10:1-13 

Warnings and Instructions for Victory 

 

There are too many Christians that wander aimlessly through life. 

 

 

 

How can we remedy the aimless wanderings of our lives? 

 

 

 

 

1. Remember the privileges we have (1-5).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2. Remember the examples to learn from (6-11).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 3. Remember the possibility of failure (12-13).    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*The promised land for the victorious Christian is not heaven,  

it is victory over temptation and failure.  

The promised land for the believer can be experienced  

through total reliance on God the Father, the leading of  

God the Spirit, and trust in God the Son!* 
 

 

March 15, 2020 

Sunday Nights  

5:30 – 7:45 PM 

For 7th – 12th graders 

September- May 

  

New schedule coming out soon! 
Talk to a WOL leader. 

March 21st—Girl’s Activity at  
Lorraine Benedict’s house - 4:00 PM 

 

  

 

Vermontville Bible Church                              
 

Pastor- Joe Benedict   

Email: jbbenedict5@gmail.com 

Cell# 269-832-3529 
 

Intern Pastor- Nate Otto 

Email: n8otto@gmail.com 

Cell# 307-772-1439 

 
 

                           Church Secretary: Meghan Otto 

vermontvillebiblechurchoffice@gmail.com   
 (517) 726 – 0647    

250 N. Main St.  Vermontville MI 49096 

www.vermontvillebiblechurch.com 

 

 

The Semi-Annual business meeting will be  
next Sunday, March 22,  

following the morning service.  
Agenda: 

Prayer 
Scripture 

General Fund Update 
Welcoming Guests 
Parking Lot update 

Building Improvement (Environmental Report) 
Missions Committee Update 

 

 

Do you have a musical 

talent and would be 

willing to use it for 

Sunday Service? 

Sign up on the bulletin board with your name and 

phone number or email and what your talent is. 

 

We are practicing for our 

Easter Cantata coming 

up in a few weeks! 

 If you would be 

interested in joining us, 

please talk to Nick and 

Nikki Reitz and come 

join us today at 4:30 PM  

for practice.  

This Week’s Verse Challenge- Verse # 29 
Philippians 4:6-7 

Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by  
prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests  

be made known to God. And the peace of God, which 
surpasses all understanding, will guard your 

hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 


